
Thank you to everyone who helped with this year’s Mystery Dinner Theater 
in any way!  Special thanks to John Lightfield for his time and talent in writing 
the script.  Bravo to our talented actors and actresses who give of themselves 
to support St. Lawrence School.  The LIFE Group did any amazing job in 
preparing for the two nights with their décor and behind the scenes work that 
they put into this event.  We appreciate your gifts that you share with us!  
We are excited to see another outstanding performance!

November 10-22

THINGS TO KNOW CALENDAR

DINNER THEATER

Nov. 11 Grandparents Day & Mystery Dinner Theater
Veteran’s Day Program 11am at the high school

Nov. 12 Mystery Dinner Theater
Nov. 14 School Advisory Board Meeting 6:00pm
Nov. 17 Greenery is Available for Pickup
Nov. 23-25   NO SCHOOL/NO OST

HAPPY THANKSGIVING!
Dec. 2 Chaplet of Divine Mercy at 2:30
Dec. 14 Christmas Program 1:30/5:30 performances

NO OST on Dec. 14
Dec. 22 Christmas Movie after lunch
Dec. 23-Jan. 2 Christmas Break/NO OST

MERRY CHRISTMAS!

• GRANDPARENTS DAY
Join us for Grandparents Day on Friday, Nov. 11th. 
8:30 – Students in grades K-6: Please have grandparents pick up your child 
from their classroom to sit together at Mass. If you are late, we will have your 
child waiting in the Gathering Space. 
Preschool grandparents will need to bring their grandchild from home or meet 
parents in the Gathering Space or Church.  There will not be preschool class on 
Friday, Nov. 11 for any students.
9:30 – Please join us in the gym for a snack and craft after Mass.
10:40 –ALL students will leave for Veteran’s Day Program at the high school.
12:00 – 6th graders may go out to eat with grandparents.

• BOOK FAIR
The book fair will be open until 5:30 on Friday, November 11th. Please make
sure to make all of your purchases by then. When we cash out I can’t add 
any additional orders.  Thanks for your amazing support of this              
fundraiser for our library and classrooms!  We love getting new             
books into the hands of our students! 


